
Sayyid Al-Hakeem stresses to maintain Iraq’s stability

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with several leaders from civil

society organizations operating in the Kurdistan Region and some Arab regions on 16/9/2023, and

listened to their views regarding political developments and peaceful coexistence in the

country. His Eminence pointed out that Iraq is experiencing a state of security, social, and

political stability, which has been achieved through the sacrifices of the people, regardless

of their backgrounds and affiliations. H.E. stressed that preserving, enhancing, and sustaining

this stability is the responsibility of everyone. Additionally, H.E. stressed the importance of

redressing government employees wherever they may be and keeping people's livelihoods away from

political disputes and conflicts.


